AI.ABAMA'.\..
POWER

A SOUTHERN COMPANY

ALABAMA POWER COMPANY IS VERY CONCERNED ABOUT THE SAFETY AROUND ITS ELECTRIC
LINES AND URGES LANDOWNERS AND OTHERS TO USE EXTREME CAUTION WHEN UNDER OR NEAR
ANY OVERHEAD ELECTRIC LINES!
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IT IS ALWAYS BEST TO CONTACT ONE OF ALABAMA POWER COMPANY’S RIGHT OF WAY SPECIALIST TO
DISCUSS ANY POTENTIAL PLANS TO ENCROACH ON ITS R.O.W. BY DOING SO, ANY POTENTIAL ISSUES CAN
BE ADDRESSED BEFORE AN INVESTMENT IS MADE INTO THE ENCROACHMENT!
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MOBILE DIVISION:

Mike McCrary, (251) 694-2237

SOUTHWEST DIVISION:

William Tidwell, (205) 257-7102

SOUTHEAST DIVISION:

Sam Brannon, (334) 616-4219

SOUTHERN DIVISION:

Jason McDade, (334)832-3391

WESTERN DIVISION:

John Manasco, (205) 349-6814

SOUTH BIRMINGHAM DIVISION:

NORTH BIRMINGHAM DIVISION:

Luke Brown, (205) 257-5779

EASTERN DIVISION:

Josh Abercrombie, (256) 231-3455

R.O.W SERVICES SUPERVISOR:

Nickie VanPelt, (205) 257-2106

John Chitwood, (205) 257-3667

ALABAMA POWER COMPANY TRANSMISSION HELPLINE 1-877-891-2079




